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           November 2020 
 

We will be closed November 11th, 25th – 27th 

 

Picture Day- Individual pictures have been cancelled due to maintaining the safety of all the 
children at this time.  We hope to reschedule but will keep you posted.  

 
Book Orders:  Book orders were placed in your mailbox.  Don’t feel obligated to purchase, just 
know it’s a great way to purchase books at a reasonable price!  The date due for the forms is Friday, 
November 6th.  Or, check out http://clubs.scholastic.com   to order on line.  Our code is HZ8HW. 

Calendar: Check out the web page www.mtzionboulder.org for our calendar listing any other updates.  
Click on the “Preschool” Tab and look under “purpose/philosophy for the academic calendar. 

School Closings:  Please note that anytime Boulder Valley Schools closes Mt. Zion will 
automatically be closed also.  If we close, we will be listed on TV channels 4,7, and 9 under school 
closing as Mt. Zion Lutheran Preschool.  If BVSD has a delayed opening we will not follow that delay 
but be open as usual.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Happy Thanksgiving!  

 


